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Subject: Welwyn Hatfield Council Online Planning - Comment i o '

|
Application Number: S6/2010/1763/MA — 4—0 g/s WOGCQ C)/GSIC_.

Nare : |
2ddress: 42 Firs Wood Close

Comment Type: Observation

Comment: As an egquestrian I feel the stables would be better sited nearer the houses.
This would allow closer monitoring of the horses. Horses like to be near humans and

can get nervous or troublesome if too remote. Alsc the electrical and water
connections would be shorter.




